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Members of the Commission, 
Please keep in mind when you vote that the ramifications will be felt not necessarily by 
you, but by your children and grandchildren. Do you think that they will be thanking 
you, decades from now, for your vote?  
Wouldn't it be nice if they did thank you and bless you, because you had the 
consideration and forethought to think about them, and had the courage to make the 
tough  political choices to do the right thing.  
Yes, it would. Please let RGGI stand.  
David Lutzker 
243 Morgan St #1F 
Phoenixville, PA 19460 


